THE VICE PRESIDENT’S CHAMBER

WASHINGTON
lay 28, 1954

Hon. Amon G. Carter,
Fort Worth Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Amon:

I read your editorial in your issue of lay 23d,
with interest. Of course, you know that I knew nothing
about these contracts and neither did Senator Connally;
however, I never pay attention to criticisms made touch-
ing me personally or my official work. People like you
and others will always inform the folks of the facts.
Thank you for sending me the editorial.

I hope to be in Texas in another two weeks or so.

With warm personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

JNG/erg
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